
Student survey results – August 2021 

 

These are very early responses with the survey closing Sunday afternoon. We will break the results 

down into years once the survey closes.  

 

 

The students indicating that they are having difficulties with technology will need to be identified 

and assisted.  



 

This will become clearer when the results are broken into years.  

 

 

This will be a good point of reflection for all teaching staff.  

 

 



 

This will become clearer once the data is broken into years.  

 

 

 

This will also be a good point of reflection for the teaching staff.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

The individual responses written in text at the end of the survey indicate that the students feel that 

there is too much work.  

 

 



 

This is a very positive reflection point for the teaching staff.  

 

 

 

After five weeks of remote learning this is a positive indicator but we will need to return to this 

question again.  



 

This is also a quite positive set of responses that will be a little more informative once the data is 

broken into year groups.  

 

 

 

This again will be far more relevant once it is broken into individual years but it is quite revealing as a 

general piece of information.  

 


